
JUDICIAL APPOINTMENTS COMMISSION 

 

HIGH COURT 2017 

 

The next High Court selection exercise is due to launch at 13:00 on 12 January. There are up to 

25 vacancies across all 3 divisions. 

 

In past High Court selection exercises, successful candidates will normally have had previous 

sitting experience as a judge. For the first time across all 3 divisions, this competition is also 

open to those without such experience. 

 

Also for the first time, there will be two application tracks for the recruitment of High Court 

judges. The first will be on similar lines to past JAC exercises, and the second is designed to 

take account of those who have gained experience at High Court level as a s9 judge. 

 

Visit the JAC website to find out more about the eligibility requirements and application process. 

http://judiciary.us1.list-manage2.com/track/click?u=548a65311463275f5dd9a2447&id=0bb8d44eae&e=75bfaa80b6

